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January 15, 2009

Donna Barnett
Environmental Travel Writer
2101 Pontium Ave
Los Angeles, CA
90025

Congratulations on your nomination for the Tourism Media Award as part of the Tenth
Annual British Columbia Tourism lndustry Awards. Your nomination was carefully
considered among others in an excellent slate of nominees. For your information, the
winner in this category has been contacted.

Your accomplishments are appreciated and are important to the continued growth of the
tourism sector. As a world class destination, British Columbia's tourism industry
professionals play an important role in the success and achievements of tourism in our
province.

The BC Tourism Industry Awards represent the best of the best in our industry, reflecting
great commitment, conc6pts and creativity from every nominee. With your continued
participation and partnerchip, the tourism industry will continue to set new benchmarks
for excellence, innovation and vision.

Again, congratulations on your accomplishments and best wishes for your continued
success. We strongly encourage you to consider re-submitting for next year's Awards.

Sincerely,

Ray LeBlond
BC Tourism lndustry Awards
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